
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 20, 2016 
 
 
Peter Agabi, Analyst 
Certificate of Need Program 
Department of Health 
PO Box 47852 
Olympia, WA 98504-78521 
 
Dear Mr. Agabi: 
 
 
Please accept this letter as Franciscan Health System’s (CHI Franciscan ) formal request to 
withdraw its certificate of need application requesting approval to relocate four dialysis stations 
from our Franciscan Dialysis Center Puyallup to a new facility in Bonney Lake.   
  
Per WAC 246-310-990(4), we understand that an applicant submitting a written request to 
withdraw a certificate of need application before the beginning of review shall be refunded 75% 
of the review fees paid. Please forward the refund to the address below at your earliest 
convenience. 
 

Richard Petrich, Vice President, Planning and Business Development 
Franciscan Health System 
1145 Broadway, Suite 1000, M/S 07-15 
Tacoma, WA  98402 

 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Richard Petrich, Vice President, Planning and Business Development 
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